
Sympathy: We offer our condolences to the family, relatives 
and friends of Eddie Cotter, Doonbeg & Ennis.  Father of 
Geraldine McMahon Doonogan and brother of Nonie 
Pilkington, Coore.  Also, Rest in Peace to John Costigan, 
husband of Margaret (nee Egan), Seafield & England (sister of 
Oliver Egan).  John Joe O’Neill, Carhunagry buried this 
weekend. May they rest in peace. 
BAPTISM: We welcome into our Christian Community Dáithí 
Óg John Canny who was baptised this week. 
SUMMER MUSIC ON THE SHANNON:  A word of thanks to 
Summer Music on the Shannon for their recent beautiful night 
of music in Star of the Sea Church in Quilty.  We especially 
thank Bob Creech artistic advisor to the group and Nancy 
Creech for making it all possible.  We acknowledge the 
generous donation of €350 being half the proceeds of the 
evening.  Thank you to all involved. 
"YEAR OF CONSECRATED LIFE": We extend a warm 
welcome to join with our Criocha Callan Cluster to celebrate 
this special occasion on Thursday 24th September Mass at 
7.30 p.m. in Miltown Malbay Church. We ask that any families 
who have members in Religious Life be as Sisters, Brothers, 
Priests to contact the Parish Office with their names & 
addresses as soon as possible. We hope to send a personal 
Invitation to each one concerned. 
HOLY YEAR PILGRIMAGE TO ROME: Pope Francis has 
announced a Holy Year dedicated to Mercy from 8 December 
2015 to 20 November 2016.  The Diocese is organising a Holy 
Year pilgrimage to Rome from Sunday, 31 July to Friday, 5 
August, 2016.  Air-conditioned accommodation at the Irish 
College.  Cost - €849. Contact 057 9355050 (mornings only) 
info@culturalconnections.eu or Albert McDonnell. 
PILGRIMAGE TO MEDJUGORJE:  On 16th September 2015.  
Depart from Shannon for 7 nights €689 with Marian 
Pilgrimages.  Accompanied by Fr. Anthony McMahon.  More 
details later.  Contact Frances Sexton 7087200 / 7084075. 
4 seats available on James Considine, Cree pilgrimage 
leaving Shannon on September 9th. 065 9059328 or 085 
7385385 
KILMURRY IBRICKANE GAA SENIOR & LADIES CLUB 
BINGO:  on Every Monday in Cooneys Quilty Tavern 
@8.30pm. All pages €100. All Welcome. 
K.I.B. LOTTO / WWW.LOCALLOTTO.IE:  Lucky numbers for 
17th August 2015 were 12,17,18,27.  €4,800 No Jackpot 
winner. €100 winner: Anita O’Dwyer, Quilty €20 each to: Adam 
Sexton, Creevagh.  Paul McMahon, Mullagh.  Aaron & 
Keyleigh McEvoy c/o E. O’Leary. Brendan Clancy, Mullagh. 
Michael & James McDevitt, Co. Donegal. Next draw Cooney’s 
24/08/15. Next weeks jackpot is €5,000.  
THE AUGUST DRAW for the Kilmurry Ibrickane Gaa Club 
Development Fund (300 Club) took place on Monday the 17th 
of August in Cooneys, Quilty Tavern during the Clubs bingo 
night held every Monday night from 8.30pm.The 1st name 
drawn was Sinead Hair & Beauty; Quilty, who recieved €500 
and the following 5 names drawn all received €100 each 
Michael Neenan; Clohaninchy, Pauline & John 
Fitzgerald;Miltown, Stevie Murphy; Carhuligane, Martin Flynn; 
Players Bar Miltown, James Sexton ; Miltown. The next draw 
will take place on Monday the 7th of September. 
 

 
JOHN FENNELL'S SCHOOL OF SET DANCING LTD/
HELL FOR LEATHER TEACHING SET DANCING, Sean 
Nós, Brush Dance & Ceili Dancing Registration Date for 
2015/2016 Dance Year is Tuesday 1st September  from 4-
5pm in Community Centre, Ennistymon & 5.30-6.30pm in 
Mullagh Hall Dance Classes resume on Tuesday 8th 
September @ 3.30pm in Ennistymon & 6.30pm in Mullagh. 
Further details - Deirdre @ 086 842 9548 
CULTÚRLANN SWEENEY KILKEE, Bookings 065 
9060769 
Aug 24th Twisting Balloon Workshop, 2pm/3.30pm, Tickets 
€8 (family discounts) Aug 24th We'll Meet Again, Crack'd 
Spoon Theatre, 8pm, Tickets €10/€8. Aug 26th Children's 
Film Club, Dumbo, 6.30pm, Tickets €4 
COUNSELLING IS AVAILABLE in the West Clare Cancer 
Centre, Corry Lane, Kilkee, each Wednesday.  If you are 
having emotional difficulties following a diagnosis or 
bereavement, and would like to talk to somebody in a safe 
and welcoming environment, please contact us on (065) 
9060762 for an appointment.  The West Clare Cancer 
Centre offers a range of supports which can be accessed 
by calling into the Centre. 
SET DANCING: Congratulations to the dancers from the 
Eugene Donnellan school of Set Dancing who won at the 
All-Ireland Fleadh in Sligo! Registration for classes will take 
place in Spanish Point Golf club on Tuesday 1st 
September between 6.30-8 Contact Eugene 0879402216 
6KM RUN/WALK in aid of Coore National School Sunday 
20th of September. Registration from Coore School at 
10.30am and starting 12.30 sharp. All are welcome. €5 per 
child €10 per Adult €20 per family. Please Contact Yvonne 
0861013936 for further information. 
JUNIOR CERT/LEAVING CERT 2016: English Grinds, all 
levels. Experienced teacher/ state examiner. Starting 7th 
Sept 2015. Contact Linda: 087-2603286 
FRANK HEALY MEMORIAL CYCLE 70 &15KM:  Sat the 
29th August @ 12.00 Kilmaley Inn.  Register on the day for 
further details phone 087-9225526.  
DUBLIN CITY MARATHON:  A small group of runners and 
walkers from Clare are doing the Dublin City Marathon on 
26th October to raise money for a school bus for 
Missionvale Township in South Africa.  If you or someone 
you know would like to join them for this great cause, 
please contact Anna McElhinney on 0872287543. 
FREE BENEFIT 4 IT CLASSES STARTING ON 2ND 
SEPTEMBER 2015:   if interested please ring 065 
6841009 the Congress Information Centre, Elevation 
Business Park, Clonroad, Ennis.  The IT Training will be 
delivered over 2 days (8 Hours)   All students will learn 
how to:  Send/Receive Email, Online Banking, Use of 
Apps, Digital Photography, Use of Social Media, Perform 
Online Transactions, Safety & Security online etc.  

MULLAGH CHURCHMULLAGH CHURCHMULLAGH CHURCHMULLAGH CHURCH    

Work is progressing well in the Church and it will be available 

next Sunday again.  We apologise for any disruption caused 

during the works.  Unfortunately every job in an old building 

reveals things that need to be done.  While working on the roof 

a dry rot problem in the timbers was discovered, which will 

have to be addressed ASAP. 

We are looking for volunteers to do a big clean up in Mullagh 

Church after all the work, to put back seats and put everything 

back again, a meitheal working together.  You can volunteer if 

you wish to the Parish Office and we will text you details. 

We wish all school goers well as they 

prepare to return to school over the next 

couple of weeks especially those starting 

primary and secondary school for the 

first time 
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MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

MULLAGH 
Sun.23rd@11am. Special Intention / Mullagh Hall 
Sat.29th@12noon. Annie (Nan) Moloney  Months Mind 
Sun.30th@11am Junior Crehan, Cissie Crehan & Tony Crehan 
 James Howard 
 Patrick, Mary & Frank Moroney, Doolough 
 Pat Joe Hehir, Doolough & Ennis 
 Sharon Campbell, Quilty East 
 Margaret & Gordon Hassett 
 John & Elizabeth Keane 
 Mary & Frank Giles 
 Vera & Edward O’Driscoll 
 Eleanor & Patrick O’Dwyer 
 Gerard Donnellan 
                     Paddy O’Leary, Boulaveg & deceased family members 
                       JJ Downes, Cahernagry & deceased family members 
QUILTY 
Sat.22nd@7pm. Special Intention 
Sat.29th@7pm. Michael Galvin 
 Noel Dickinson 
 Minnie & Joseph O’Connor, Clonadrum 
 Michael McGannon 
 Eddie Shanahan 
 Kevin Murrihy 
                        Jackie & John Moloney & deceased family members  
 Ita O’Sullivan, Shandrum 
 Maureen Ryan 
COORE 
Sun.23rd@9.30am. Special Intention 
Sun.30th@9.30am. Rita Talty, The Hand 
 John & Bridie Rynne 
 JT Sexton 
                        Maura & Eileen Sexton & Deceased family members 
 Shauna Hayes 
 John Joe Hayes 
 Delia Hayes 
 

 
 

SUNDAY 30/08/2015 

MINISTRY OF THE WORD 
MULLAGH 
Sun30th@11am  Mary O’Gorman 
QUILTY 
Sat.29th@7pm     Rita O’Dwyer 
COORE  
Sun.30th@9.30am.       Mary Murphy 
 
 
 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.30th@11am.  Maureen O’Grady & Mary Donnellan 

QUILTY 
Sat.29th@7pm.  Beatrice O’Riordan & Carmel Galvin 

COORE   
Sun.30th@9.30am.       Ann Hanrahan & Blath Sexton 

 

 

 

 

 

ALTAR SERVERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.30th@11am. Group B 

QUILTY 
Sat 29th@7pm. Group B 

COORE  
Sun.30th@9.30am.        Group A 

 
ROSARY ROTA 

SAT.29TH AUG IN QUILTY AT 7PM: EDDIE DONNELLAN 
SAT.5TH SEPT IN QUILTY AT 7PM: ANNE O’KELLY 

SAT.12TH SEPT IN QUILTY AT 7PM: ANTHONY MURPHY 
 

Weekday Masses in Mullagh Hall 
Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday. 

No Mass on Monday or Thursday. 

DATES FOR DIARYDATES FOR DIARYDATES FOR DIARYDATES FOR DIARY    

HARVEST MASS IN COORHARVEST MASS IN COORHARVEST MASS IN COORHARVEST MASS IN COORE CHURCH E CHURCH E CHURCH E CHURCH on Saturday 12th September 

at 2pm.  There will be a thrashing in full operation, Butter bean 

made, lawn will be cut with a scythe and face painting Food 

available after Mass on the day. All welcome to this fantastic event 

in Coore church.  This will be the Parish Harvest Thanksgiving 

Mass this year and we hope people throughout the parish will 

become involved in every way.  Meeting of Coore 150 Committee 

next Sunday after 9.30 Mass.  
 

SACRISTANS’ COLLECTISACRISTANS’ COLLECTISACRISTANS’ COLLECTISACRISTANS’ COLLECTIONONONON    

Maggie Downes in Quilty, Frank Mee in Mullagh & Ber Cleary in 

Coore would like to thank all who contributed towards the recent 

Sacristans collection. If you were away or would still like to 

contribute, use purple envelope or mark any envelope with the 

name of the Church on it. 
  

MARTIN SHANAHANMARTIN SHANAHANMARTIN SHANAHANMARTIN SHANAHAN    

We wish Martin Shanahan all the very best in Maynooth College as 

you discern a vocation to priesthood in the Diocese of Killaloe 

beginning this weekend.  We pray that the Spirit of God will guide 

you as you generously respond to God’s promptings.  Thank you 

for all your generous service to our parish in so many ways.  You 

will be greatly missed.  Join us for a cup of tea after Quilty Mass 

and Cooneys afterwards for tunes and a song. 

 
 

At the recent QUILTY GRAVEYARD MASQUILTY GRAVEYARD MASQUILTY GRAVEYARD MASQUILTY GRAVEYARD MASS S S S we asked for volunteers 

to form a graveyard committee.  We give thanks to those who 

volunteered.  If you would like to be involved in this you can 

contact the Parish Office. 


